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PROCUREMENT SERVICES 

ADDENDUM 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

The following shall clarify and/or modify the original bid document(s) as issued by the University of Louisville. 
 

• Questions received before 12:00 pm on May 17, 2024 – and university responses.  

 
Bidder must acknowledge receipt of this and any addenda either with bid or by separate letter.  Acknowledgement must be received 
in the Department of Procurement Services, Service Complex Building, University of Louisville no later than 05/30/2024 at 2:00PM, 
EST. If by separate letter, the following information must be placed in the lower left-hand corner of the envelope: 
 

Solicitation No.:  

Title:  

Due Date:  

 
 
Authorized By:   

Procurement 
Services 

 

 
Receipt Acknowledged: 

Company  

Signature  

Name (print)  

Date  

 
  

Date of Notice:      5/21/2024 

Solicitation No.: RFP327-PSC 

Title: Provide legal services, advice, and training to the University of 
Louisville in connection with Title IX compliance 

Addendum No.: 1 
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1. Please confirm whether you prefer us to submit our response electronically or with physical copies. If 
physical copies are preferred, how many should we submit? 

 
University response: Email, please.  

 
2. Regarding the potential additional contract running from July 1, 2026, to June 30, 2028, as mentioned, 

would there be any opportunity to renegotiate or adjust the terms, conditions, and pricing prior to 
executing the new contract, or are they strictly to remain as established in the initial RFP process? 

 
University response: We can re-visit terms and pricing if we renew in 2026. 
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